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Presidential Ponderings

It  looks  like  spring  has  finally  sprung.  After  a  long  cold  winter,  it's  time  to  get  those
Studebakers out and on the road! What better time than the spring tour on May 20 th? We will
be taking a tour of the Holiday Inn in Enfield. It's pretty much the same as the last time we
were there in 2008, let's hope the weather isn't the same. Check the article on the tour for
more information. I'm sure most of you have heard that George Tillman passed in March. At
our business meeting after the tour we should talk about how to honor him and his many
years of membership to our club. I'm hoping to see all of you on the 20 th.

Chip
1

mailto:cjdaytonjr@cox.net
mailto:johnbajumpaa@att.net
mailto:flbardwell@yahoo.com
mailto:r.a.lapalme@gmail.com
mailto:dabajumpaa@aol.com


Gleanings From Last Meeting Minutes

We the Nutmeg Chapter will be hosting the 2018 Northeast Atlantic Zone Meet.  It will be held
at the Holiday Inn  Springfield South  1 Bright Meadow Blvd, Enfield, CT 06082 on June 29 
2018 to July 1 2018.  A zone meet registration follows in this newsletter.  Our early 
discussions  were that this will be a participants choice judging with parking by entry class.
Contact David or Chip if you wish to help out. People who have volunteered for meet duties 
below:
Meet Chairmen

David Bajumpaa Chip Dayton
Registration

Dina Michaud
Hospitality 

Currently Open we need volunteers
Goody Bags and T-shirts

Chip Dayton Looking for content for goody bags.
Trophys

John Bajumpaa
Signage

Janet McCall

We are looking for a host and/or new location for  our Christmas Party for many years.   We 
are also looking into going to a restaurant for a brunch party to reduce some of the night 
travel for our members.  Any members with recommendations would be appreciated ans 
should contact Chip or myself

Dues are due

Our annual dues are $10 which you can pay at any event. Make your check payable to 
Nutmeg SDC. You can also mail it to: 
John Bajumpaa
13 Mullen Rd 
East Windsor CT. 06088

Very Little Humor

One day a guy was driving with his 4-year-old daughter in the van and honked his car horn by
mistake.

She immediately turned and looked at him with an expectant look on her face.

Seeing her look at him he said, "I did that by accident."

She replied, "Oh, yes, I know that, daddy."

He replied, "How did you know?"

The girl said, "Because you didn't say 'xxxHOLE!' afterwards!"         2



Dates to Remember
Spring Tour

Sunday May 20 2018
We will meet at 11 am at the Holiday Inn 1 Bright Meadow Blvd, Enfield CT 06082 off 

I91 exit 49 (south of Mass state line).  We have used the Holiday Inn in the past giving give us
a chance to review the venue and check out anything that may have changed since our last 
zone meet.  

We will then tour the local back roads to our lunch stop at Beni's Restaurant and Bar 
1280 Hartford Turnpike, Vernon, CT 06066 arriving between 12:30 and 1:00 pm for lunch. 
After which we will tour down Rte 31 to Rte 32 and into Willimantic and stop at the Windham 
Textile & History Museum | The Mill Museum   411 Main Street / 157 Union Street Willamantic  
CT. between 2;30 to 3:00pm. The Museum closes at 4:00 pm. 
This a link to google maps and our planned route for the spring tour.   
https://goo.gl/maps/BaRxrK5TQyE2

Norteast Zone Meet
Friday June 29 2018 - Sunday July 1 2018
Holiday Inn
1 Bright Meadow Blvd,
Enfield CT 06082 More info in this newsletter.

Summer Picnic
Sunday July 22 2018
Location and Activity TBA

International Meet:2018

August 29th – September 1st
The Tacoma and Greater Seattle Chapters host the 54th Annual SDC International Meet in 
Seattle/Tacoma, WASHINGTON, 
Website: www.sdcmeet.com   Contact: Laurel Berry at 253-631-5076 or 
francie1965@yahoo.com.

Fall Tour
October 14 2018
Location and activity TBA

Christmas Party
December 2 2018
Location and activity TBA
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NORTHEAST ZONE MEET!
HOSTED BY THE NUTMEG CHAPTER

JUNE 29, 30 AND JULY 1, 2018

AT THE ENFIELD CT HOLIDAY INN

1 Bright Meadow Blvd, 
Enfield, CT 06082 

800-315-2621
 860-741-2211 

Room are only $105/night,
including breakfast!

Name:_____________________________________________________________
Address:___________________________________________________________
City:______________________________________St:______Zip:____________
Phone:_____________________________Chapter:________________________

General registration per family including people's judging............................$18.00
Swap Meet space.................................................................$15...................._________
Car Corral/for sale cars......................................................$10/car.............._________
Banquet buffet....................................................................$40/person........._________

 Total...............................................................................................................__________
Car #1_________________________Year_____________Class______________
Car #2_________________________Year_____________Class______________

The Holiday Inn was the Crown Plaza where we were in 2005 and 2008. It's right off 
Rt 91 at exit 49. You can't miss it! Please make your reservations by 6/8/2018. 

The price includes breakfast!! 
 

Please make checks payable to Nutmeg Chapter SDC.
Please register early and send to:         For further information contact:

Dina Michaud Dave Bajumpaa
872 Hartford Tpke 17 Mullen Rd
Vernon CT  06066 E Windsor CT  06088
860-830-7993 860-716-0127
pinkroses860@yahoo.com dabajumpaa@aol.com           4
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NUTMEG CHAPTER MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION

Chapter membership is $10/year which includes the newsletter. Please send your dues to:

John Bajumpaa

13 Mullen Rd

East Windsor, CT 06088

johnbajumpaa@att.net

Make your check out to Nutmeg SDC

Make sure you fill out the form completely. To respect your privacy, you can opt to not have 

personal information on the public membership list. Just check the line you do not want to be 

made public.   Please include your email address it is a faster way to communicate and can 

save the club time and money.  We can also pass extra information on to you. You may also 

use this form to update your information when you renew.

PLEASE PRINT

Name____________________________________________________________________

Spouse Name_____________________________________________________________

Address__________________________________City____________________State_____

Home Phone____________________Cell__________________Fax_________________ 

Email address___________________________________________________________ 

SDC Membership#_______________________________(SDC Membership is required)

Your birthday___________________________Spouse's birthday__________________

Studebakers you own_____________________________________________________

 Preview of trophy for the zone meet 
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